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Relocation Announcement  

 

Thank you for your support to HSBC (Taiwan) Bank Limited, the Taipei Branch of 

the Hong Kong and Shanghai Banking Corporation, and HSBC Securities 

(Taiwan) Corporation Limited. Please note that the above mentioned 

companies will relocate to 54F, No. 7, Xinyi Road, Xinyi District, Taipei, from 18 

April 2022, and we look forward to your continuous support. 

 


